Poland Village Council

Streets, Sidewalks, and Drainage Committee Minutes

February 20th, 2018 - 6:30 P.M.

Attendees: Mr. Anthony Lattanzio, Chairperson

Mr. Samuel Moffie, Member of Council Mrs. Christine Yash, Member of Council Mr. Russ Beatty, Street Commissioner

Street Commissioner Beatty informed the committee of a relatively major storm sewer issue in the middle of town along the beginning of state route 170 that may have been caused by a contractor. Mr. Beatty will continue to keep the streets, sidewalks, and drainage committee and the rest of council informed as this situation progresses.

Various requested expenditures for the street department were discussed including; Backhoe rear tires, leaf machine impeller, and new tools that will be used to repair equipment.